APPENDIX B

WE, the undersigned residents and businesses object to the following:

That Harrow Council is to impose more yellow line parking restrictions, without loading facilities, on the shops, services,
businesses and customers of Rayner’s Lane and its environs. This at a time of economic uncertainty and reduced takings,
borders on collective municipal insanity. The Council should be making life easier, not harder.

These punitive actions will prevent businesses, deliveries, collections and customers from stopping, loading or unloading
without risking a £60 welcome-to-Harrow “revenue raiser”. Businesses already in difficulty will close, the rest will be
badly hit. The result will be another once thriving shopping street, (like Station Road), turned by a greedy, seemingly
uncaring Council, into another shuttered ghost town full of betting shops, loan-sharks, pawnbrokers and closed premises
and a seething, growing resentment by people at the ends of their tethers.

May WE, the taxpaying residents and businesses of Harrow remind the Council who pays for them, their em ployees and
all of the buildings, and demand that this appalling decision be reversed immediately as any delay for “consuitations” will
not only cost residents and businesses dearly, but also the Council in its inevitably reduced “revenue” and increased
benefits bill.

SIGNATURE




